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(East Harlem, NY) - Senator Serrano co-sponsored a free flu shot event organized by NewYork-Presbyterian Ambulatory Care
Network for the community in East Harlem. 

"As the cold weather approaches, it is important to protect ourselves from the flu and remain in good health.

Getting an annual flu shot is a great way to stay healthy and avoid spreading the flu to others. Many thanks to 

NewYork-Presbyterian Ambulatory Care Network and the Visiting Nurse Service of New York for providing

and administering free flu shots!" said Senator Serrano. 

If you have not already received your flu shot, please visit the New York City Department of Health and

Mental Hygiene's flu prevention website at nyc.gov/flu to identify a provider near you

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001EsCxHMOwg_6XiLirfxHUPIAxErdsHG5wTH6r0EyT468xKDB24WcQ-ubk6LHoLrf8LYPgcchMSFARJFl0Q16v8z82obbBMxBiN0hWhES57SCtnnhlT41xlpV-kTzNVgoUTg0tMgMX6ZWmGezQqy1gTilAg9kX7ckU

